
 

                        
He is risen! He is risen indeed! Alleluia! 

Some things to remember this month: 

 Don’t forget that there is NO School on Monday, April 1st and Friday, April 26th . 

 Miss Sharon (the library lady) will be in on Tuesday, April 16th.   

 The M/W/F class will be taking a fieldtrip to the Maritime Museum on Friday, April 19th. 

 Betsy Olson, a former preschool parent, has graciously agreed to hatch baby chicks in our 

classroom again this year. We will also be introducing a bit more science as we observe the 

life cycle of a butterfly as well.  Our caterpillars should arrive during the third week of April 

if the weather permits! (It needs to be 550 or warmer for shipment.) 

 Please remember to mark your calendars for the end-of-year programs:  M/W/F - Wednesday, 
May 22nd  & T/Th -Thursday, May 23rd.  Both programs are at 10:30 a.m.  (More info to come.)  

 

 

 

    April Themes     Jesus Time 

Apr. 2-5  Spring/Animals      Easter Review 

Apr. 8-12  Spring/Eggs/Chicks/Life Cycles   Noah’s Ark 

Apr. 15-19  Weather/Rain/Rainbows/Puddles  Ascension 

Apr. 22-26  Music/Instruments    Zacchaeus 

Apr. 29-May 3 Bugs/Insects     Jonah and the Whale 

 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

 

                                                                                                                                                     

 

Don’t forget to buy your Hartman’s gift 

certificates in the church office starting 

April 2rd.  Be prepared for all your spring 

and summer yard projects!                          

(All proceeds go directly to preschool.) 

 

Flip over for the calendar! 


